CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07900-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 5:19 PM

To: ‘Jack Petenbrink'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: 20200092-E1

Good afternoon, Jack Petenbrink

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Jack Petenbrink <highlands372@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: 20200092-E1

Jack Petenbrink

769 Patrick dr
West Palm Beach,F1 33406

I’m apposed to utility fee increases regarding docket 20200092-E1.

Sent from my iPad





